
  
 
 
 
 
 
August 13, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 325 
 
 
PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCES NEW DIRECT INTERMODAL SERVICE 

FROM LAREDO TO CITY OF INDUSTRY 

 
 
We are pleased to announce a new 5th day available direct rail service from 
Laredo, TX to City of Industry, CA.  This service, replaces our former 8th day 
commitment due to the direct nature of the train itself, and will be effective 
beginning August 19, 2002. 
 
CUT OFF   AVAILABLE 
 
1900 SATURDAY  0800  THURSDAY 
 
1900 SUNDAY  0800 FRIDAY 
 
1900 MONDAY  0800 SATURDAY 
 

1900 WEDNESDAY 0800 MONDAY 
 
1900 THURSDAY  0800 TUESDAY 
 
1900 FRIDAY  0800 WEDNESDAY 
 



The Pacer Stacktrain Web site, located at http://www.pacerstack.com can provide 
details on terminal location addresses, operating hours and other related 
information. 
 
For further details, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development 
Representative. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 


